
 

 
 
Chargé d’affaires, a.i. Gines Jaime Ricardo D. Gallaga together with the members of the 
Philippine Education Society (PES) launched the third term of the “Silid Aralan sa Embahada” 
on Saturday, 08 March 2025 at the  Embassy of the Philippines. 
 
The Balik-Eskwela Silid Aralan sa Embahada Termino III is a project of the PES and the  
Philippine Embassy, following the successful implementation of the “Silid Aralan sa Embahada”  
in 2023 and 2024. The project is held on two Saturdays from the month of March to June each 
year. This year’s classes are held on the 8th and 22nd March, 5th and 26th April, and 17th and 
31st May 2025 from 1:30 to 3:30 pm (6 classes). 
 
The Silid-Aralan sa Embahada aims to  equip 2nd and 3rd generation Filipinos and those who 
have recently migrated to Sweden, ages 5 to 17 years old, with the knowledge and training on 
Philippine language, history, geography, culture, and traditions. This aims to connect them with 
their Filipino roots, imparting them with Filipino values, and instilling in them a pride for Filipino 
culture.  END.  
  
 



 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Opening of the Balik-Eskwela Silid Aralan sa Embahada Termino III 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

Opening Prayer 
 
 

 

 
 

Singing the Philippine National Anthem 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 
 

 
 

(Photos above) Chargé d’affaires, a.i. Gallaga and Ms. Letty Simpson of PES delivers their remarks. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

(Above photos) Teacher Rofilleta Refuerzo-Larsson discussed the lesson plan to the students. 
 
 


